
ANNOUNCEMENTS

GED Update 

January 12, 2018

New Faculty Welcome

The announcement about the GED support 
program (UPPS 04.04.35) was included in the 
December HR Bulletin. This program is open to 
any full-time employee. January dates for the 
registration and assessment at the San Marcos 
Public Library are: 

·         Part I registration:  Tue., 1/9, 9 am or 1 pm
·         Part 2 assessment: Thur., 1/11, 9 am or 1 pm

Questions can be directed to the Adult Learning 
Center at 512.393.8215. Office hours: Mondays to 
Thursdays, 1-4 pm.

Upcoming website revamp: 
Master Data Center

Financial/Retirement Fair:  

Wednesday, March 7, 2018

9 a.m.  - 3 p.m.

LBJSC

Texas State Resources Fair

Tuesday, March 27, 2018

11 a.m.  - 1:30 p.m.

LBJSC Ballroom

Texas State Blood Drives

Wednesday, January 10, 2018

Monday, March 19, 2018

Thursday, May 31, 2018

8:30 a.m.  - 3:30 p.m.

JCK 1100

Upcoming Events!

As part of our website revamp project, the Master 
Data Center area is about to launch its renovated 
website, scheduled to go live February 1. Updates 

include sections that provide 
more insight to staff and student PCR procedures, 

clarifications on certain procedures and process, and 
a comprehensive FAQ section. 



is

• Sick leave pool resource available 
through UPPS 04.04.30: University Leave 
Policy
(Is there any further information you 
need?)

• Accreditation 
(What specifically did you want to know?)

Forum Feedback: Request for info

•  That time of the year… for PICTURES! 
(Scheduled to take place during our award 
ceremony in July.)

• HR Forum Substitutes 
(Does each committee member have a sub 
representative? Is a representative from 
your area always available to attend?)

… and a couple last minute things

Next HR Forum: April 10, 2018

http://policies.txstate.edu/university-policies/04-04-30.html

